From: Sharon Wyatt

To: E_mayor
Subject: [External] Not my city
Date: Monday, October 11, 2021 11:16:07 AM

I had visited Cambridge many years ago, enjoyed my time here, and came back today hoping to find a community to
which I might retire. But as I rode in on the GO bus, I was horrified to see how much asphalt I was surrounded by.
My God, I was coming from Toronto, and I truly thought that your Hespeler streetscape was about the least
attractive I have ever seen. The "Smart Centre" area is beyond awful. I know that there are lovely neighbourhoods in
Cambridge, but much of it simply looks shabby, grey and hard. How could your city council have allowed such
unbridled paving over of a once lovely town? It's just too sad for words.

cc: Cambridge Times

Sent from my iPod
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